
 
 

Draft Minutes of the Local Government Services Committee 
January 14, 2022 

 
The Local Government Services Committee convened at 9:00 AM. 
 
Local Government Services Committee Members Present: 
 
Dan Wilt, Chair, Kisha Santiago-Martinez, DOS, Randall Young, DEC  
 
Other Members and Designees Present: 
 
John Ernst, Chair, Art Lussi, Ken Lynch, Mark Hall, Rebecca Miller, ESD, Zoë Smith 
 
Local Government Review Board: 
 
Gerald Delaney, Executive Director 
 
Agency Staff Present: 
 
Terry Martino, Executive Director, Christopher Cooper, Counsel, Kate-Lyn Knight, Keith 
McKeever, Elizabeth Phillips, Dan Kelleher, Robert Lore, and Robyn Burgess 
 
Local Government Services Report: 
 
Robyn Burgess, A.P. Local Planning Assistance Specialist, began her presentation with an 
overview of Agency-Approved Local Land Use Programs (ALLUPS). 
 
Village of Lake George Approved Local Land Use Program Amendment - Sign 
Standards 
 
Robyn Burgess provided an overview of the proposed amendment to the Village of Lake 
George’s §220-24: Sign Standards which would affect signage regulations in the Village’s 
Commercial Resort and Commercial Mixed-Use Zones. Robyn Burgess proceeded to discuss 
the current sign standards and their relation to Adirondack Park Agency regulations. Robyn 
Burgess concluded by noting that Agency staff recommended approval of the amendment. 
 
Motions: 
 
Kisha Santiago-Martinez made a motion to approve the amendment and John Ernst 
seconded. All were in favor. 
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The complete presentation and discussion are available at:  
https://nysapa.granicus.com/videos/579/player?autoplay=0&start=17&stop=2611 
  
 
Old Business 
 
None 
 
New Business 
 
None 
 
The Committee adjourned at 9:45 AM 
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